
November 2018 
 
Dear Parents 

 
CLASS 3 CHRISTMAS FESTIVITIES 

 
 
On Friday 14th December, we would like to invite parents in to listen to the children’s 
beautiful Christmas singing.  We will have two performances which will both take place 
in Class 3.  These will be at 9.30am and then another at 2.15pm. 
 
If your child would like to dress up as a Nativity character for our 
performances (Mary, Joseph, shepherd, angel, star or a king, etc,), 
please let me know and send the costume in on Thursday 13th 
December.  Costumes are optional, so if you would prefer, your 
child may wear their usual school uniform and perform as part of 
our choir. 
 
I hope you will be able to come along to one of the performances on Friday 14th 
December and enjoy the children’s songs. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Rodda/Class 3 Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


